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Hi Rachael,
 
We are having a Cultural Resource Survey completed for the property. I hope to have it in
about three weeks.
 
Ryan
 
From: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 04, 2022 10:53 AM
To: mark@corstonellc.com; Ryan Walker <ryanw@gretteassociates.com>
Cc: Jeremy Johnston <jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: SE-22-00014 Tapert - Transmittal of Comments
 
Good morning,
 
Please see attached correspondence regarding your SEPA application.
 
Thank you,
 

  Planner I 
  Kittitas County 
  Community Development Services
  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
  Ellensburg, WA 98926
  509-962-7637
  rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
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retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
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message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14

mailto:ryanw@gretteassociates.com
mailto:rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us





